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PRINCIPALôS CORNER 
One of the challenges that Catholic Schools have 
always faced is funding.  Tuition pays only a 
fraction of what it actually costs to operate the 
school. Money to support the remaining amount 
comes from a steady stream of fundraising, parish 
support, and generous donors and supporters.   
 

Many of you may be aware that our parish is under 
fairly significant financial strain right now.  A few 
weeks ago, Paul Schaller, the head of the Finance 
Committee, spoke at the weekend Masses to 
update parishioners on the situation. Mr. Schaller 
said that our school and parish have faced some 
financial ups and downs in the past, but we have 
always come through because of the generosity of 
many.  Mr. Schaller also spoke about the great gift 
that St. Patrick School is to our parish and to the 
community.  I think most of us could not agree 
more, that St. Patrick School is a great gift!!   
 
However, along with this gift comes responsibility. 
There are so many amazing people who make it 
their mission to support St. Patrick School in large 
and small ways.  Right now, we need more help.   
 

Parishioners have been asked to take a purple 
envelope from the back of church and return it with 
a monetary Lenten offering.  The eighth grade 
class has taken up this cause as well.  In 
discussing the Lenten sacrifices of fasting, praying 
and giving alms, the students decided that, as a 
class, they can each donate something to put in the 
purple envelope.  (Parents, you should be proud 
that your children understand the need to give back 
and are acting on this!) 
 

If you would like make an additional contribution 
during Lent, parish member or not, please feel free 
to pick up your own purple envelope in the back of 
church.  Any contribution is appreciated. Thank you 
for the many ways you contribute to the St. Patrick 
School Community. Have a safe and blessed 
Spring Break! 
Most Sincerely,    

Tiffany Kolb 

 

SCHOOL ON EASTER MONDAY 

Just a reminder that, due to the number of snow 
days, we do have school on April 17, Easter 
Monday! 
 

HOLY WEEK  

The Easter season, and especially Holy Week is 

a very special time in the lives of Catholics.  

Please see dates and times of Holy Week 

services at St. Patrickôs or check your own parish 

and plan to attend: 
 

Holy Thursday, April 13th at 7:30 PM 

Good Friday, April 14th at 1:30 PM 

Holy Saturday Easter Vigil, at 8:30 PM 

Easter Sunday, April 16th at 8:00 AM 10:00 AM 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SUMMER LEARNING OPPORTUNITY 

Western Technical College will be hosting the 

spring session of Camp W-Kidôs College on 

Saturday, March 18, from 8:15 a.m.-12:30 p.m. 

at Westernôs La Crosse Campus. 

Each year in the spring, the college hosts 

Camp W, a youth enrichment program 

designed for area children in grades 4-6. 

Western faculty and staff and community 

members volunteer their time and talents to 

give area children the opportunity to explore 

special interests in a unique educational 

setting. 

Courses can include everything from virtual 

surgery to respiratory therapist for a day, 

basketball or just clowning around. And while 

some of the classes correlate to academic 

programs offered at the college, some are 

designed just for fun. Students can choose up 

to three classes to attend throughout the 

morning. 

Cost is $24 for three classes. To register, 

complete a Camp W form online at 

www.westerntc.edu/campw. Payment can also 

be completed online. Classes fill quickly, so 

early registration is encouraged. 

For more information on Camp W, please 

contact Jaime Fortier at 608-785-9261. To 

learn more about other Western Technical 

College programs and services, call 608-785-

9200 or visit the website at www.westerntc.edu. 

 

 

 

 

THANK YOU 

Thank you to Melanie Gray for representing the 

City of Mauston in seeking student opinions on 

the plan for the cityôs new splash pad and dog 

park that begin to be installed this summer.  As 

Mrs. Gray explained to the students, ñWe want 

to children of Mauston to have input and to take 

ownership in our city.ò  The students were able 

to vote on what features they would like to see 

incorporated into the splash pad. 

 

 

 

 

http://www.westerntc.edu/campw
http://www.westerntc.edu/


WORLD WONDERS OF THE CATHOLIC WORLD - St. Patrickôs Cathedralé 

 

Our World Wonder of the Catholic World for the month of March is St. Patrickôs Cathedral in the heart 
of New York City. The 6th grade class put together the display board in the lobby and handled out St. 
Patrick holy cards at the beginning of the month and a little something ñextraò because he is our 
Patron Saint after all!  

St. Patrick's Cathedral is located directly across from Rockefeller Center on the corner of Fifth Ave. 
The church is a holy gathering place and it welcomes over one million people each year to light 
candles in expression of their individual form of spirituality. The famous 339-foot-tall chapel is a sight 
to behold.  The photos here only provide a glimpse of itôs beauty.  The cathedral contains magnificent 
art, music instruments and more within its walls, giving the title of New Yorkôs most distinguished 
sanctuary. 

His Eminence, Timothy Cardinal Dolan was named Archbishop of New York by Pope Benedict XVI on 
February 23, 2009.  This name may be familiar to those in the Midwest because prior to being sent to 
New York, Archbishop Dolan was the Archbishop in Milwaukee, Wisconsin. 

                                                                
                            

 
 

                

 

 

        
 

 

 

 



                                        

 

 

 

 

 

  STATE FAIR FUN 

The money earned at The State 
Fair on Tuesday night, $400.00 
will be send to Casa Hogar, to 
help the people of Lima, Peru 
who are suffering from the 
floods. 
 



                     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CASA HOGAR, PERU 
   Lima, Peru is the place where Casa Hogar, our 

Diocesan orphanage is located.  Throughout the year, 

the students of St. Patrick School, and parishes and 

schools across the Diocese do what they can to help 

and support the children of Casa Hogar.    

   Over the past weeks, the coast of Peru has 

experienced devastating flash floods and mudslides. 

Heavy rains in the mountains have led to swelling 

rivers that are breaking out of the natural course of 

 the river and overflowing into streets and cities.    

These rivers have picked up speeds resulting in rocks, 

mud, and crushing debris destroying everything in its 

path.  Bridges have fallen into the swelled rivers, roads 

have been closed, and schools have been closed. 

Water has been cut off in huge areas of Lima and food 

and bottled drinking water prices have skyrocketed as 

a scarcity for supplies begins.         

   The rain will continue for two to three more weeks, 

so the danger is not over. Thankfully, Casa Hogar and 

all the children are safe, but they are asking for help 

for those that can give it.  

   On the Casa Hogar website, there is a link for 

FLOOD RELIEF.  (http://www.homeajpm.org/flood-

relief/) If you go there, you can send funds to the 

Diocese of LaCrosse and funds will go to Casa Hogar 

and they will distribute assistance to those in need. 

 You can also learn more about the flooding and 

devastation there, and learn more about Casa Hogar. 

 

 

 

 

http://www.homeajpm.org/flood-relief/
http://www.homeajpm.org/flood-relief/

